Festive Preparations 💥 🧍









It was a busy house in St Glady's Nursing Home in the run up to Christmas with some of our Residents wrapping gifts while others were busy decorating the Christmas tree. Lots of chats and reminiscing about Christmas memories from years gone by.

Mr and Mrs Snowman













Our talented Residents were busy in the Arts & Crafts programme working on our "Christmas Crafts at St Glady's" project. It was quite intricate work filling disposable cups with rice, decorating them and making sure all was perfect. The final product was our adorable "Mr and Mrs Snowman" - we think they are just fabulous.

Residents Choir



Introducing the St. Glady's Nursing Home Residents Choir who were busy practicing for our Christmas Carol Party on December 17th - they sounded just beautiful. Well done to our Choir members: Anne, Olive, Aideen, Margaret, Anne and Mairin.

Christmas Jumper Day



Our fabulous St Glady's Nursing Home Staff gathered together and raised some money to help sick children by having a Christmas Jumper Day. Pictured here is our Activities Coordinator, Ebby with our Health Care Assistant, Aura, with the donation ready to deliver to Our Lady's Hospital for Sick Children, Crumlin. Well done to all the staff.

Christmas Gifts



We had a wonderful surprise when one of our Resident's family came to deliver a lovely Christmas gift to our St. Glady's Nursing Home staff. Thank you so much to Anne Cooke's family for their lovely kind gesture - our staff really appreciate it. Pictured presenting the gift to our Activities Coordinator, Ebby, are Anne's family -Leslie (granddaughter) Teegan, Katie and Sophie. (Great granddaughters).





The excitement of Christmas 2021 continued well past Christmas Day when An Post delivered many more gifts for our Residents from members of the public who sent gifts as part of the Care Pack initiative. A very orderly queue was formed by our Residents who were so excited to see what they received.

Christmas Day A Christ

We had a wonderful Christmas Day here in St Glady's Nursing Home. Santa paid a visit to deliver gifts to our Residents and his little helpers were our staff members Elaine and Gill.

Staff Christmas Party











It's not often we get to share photos of our wonderful, hardworking and committed St Glady's Nursing Home staff - but we have some now. It was a lovely event with lots of fabulous food made by our Chef and the team.

Letters from St Catherine's NS Students



Our Residents had the most wonderful afternoon as our Activities Coordinator, Elaine, read for them the heart-warming letters and showed them the beautiful drawings from 6 and 7 year old children from a local school. Listening to the innocence of the children's words was just magical! Thank you so much to the pupils and teachers of 1st class, St Catherine's National School, Donore Ave, for making such an effort.

Residents Christmas Party 💥 🧽













Our Residents Christmas Party was held here in St. Glady's Nursing Home on Friday December 17th. It was a magical affair full of festive spirit with lots of singing, dancing and playing games. Thank you to all involved for making it such a memorable occasion.



IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451

